

August 30, 2020

Kelly Bacon Kittitas County Community Development Services 411 N. Ruby St. Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: Brown and Jackson SEPA Application (SE-20-00003)

Dear Kelly Bacon:

We are business and homeowners that will be directly affected by the approval of this SEPA request and sewage pond project.

We are writing to voice our objection to its approval.

We have lived on this property for 42 years and this is the first we are hearing about this project that will have dire affects on my family's well-being, our health, our water quality, our business, and the value of our property.

We are extremely disappointed that it appears that this permit application was being fast tracked and cloaked in only a bureaucratic notification process with no discussion with the property and homeowners adversely affected by this project.

We strongly urge you to deny this application until you can have a full discussion with the impacted property owners and /or consider another location. Please keep us informed of any property owner meetings or progress/decision on this SEPA application. Our email is listed below.

Sincerely, Waland M. Radonshe

Harland and Jody Radomske